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September 5, 2018

Ms. Judith Vails

The Janet Goeske Foundation & Senior Center
5257 Sierra St.

Riverside, CA 92504

Dear Ms. Vails:
Congratulations!

On behalf of Keep Riverside Clean & Beautiful (KRCB), | am delighted to announce that
The Janet Goeske Foundation & Senior Center has been selected as the 2018
Environmental Steward Award recipient in recognition of an outstanding example of
environmental stewardship with the Streeter Park Turf Conversion and Demonstration
Garden, expected to save 1.5 million gallons of water on an annual basis. Nominated by
Riverside Public Utilities.

Please join us on October 18, from 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM at the Riverside Marriott for
KRCB’s Community Recognition Luncheon where you will be presented with your award.

Further, as an award recipient you will receive one complimentary reservation to the
luncheon and we welcome additional reservations for those who would like to share in the
recognition. Reservations are $45 per person and tables seat eight.

We look forward to hearing from you to confirm your reservation. Please call KRCB at
951-683-7100 Ext. 204 or email pbilbao@riverside-chamber.com.

Again, congratulations, and thank you from all of us at KRCB for your volunteer service to
the Riverside community.

Sincerely,

iy i
Connie Librenja U
CL/pb

cc: Al Zelinka, Todd Jorgenson, Jason Tarasi
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